
Tip  of  the  Month  –  August
2021
Not too long in separation area.

It’s great if you have an extra section where cows are kept
and controlled, such as a straw or sand pen for example.
Especially if the cows can be easily guided to and from the
robot from here. Or to the hoof trimming box.
Yet we often see too many cows that stay too long in this
area. It’s really for care cows!
Usually the cows that stay in this (straw) pen are only milked
twice a day. It also often happens that the water supply and
roughage supply are less generous than in the rest of the
barn. Then, for example, they can drink what is necessary but
they have to drink a lot, they can eat what is necessary to
live but not what they can eat extra.

This is exactly what a cow needs to get healthy, for example
to make a good start to the new lactation or to recover.
After all, a cow is a herd animal.
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